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This term we will introduce our 

feeling peg dolls. We use the feeling 

peg dolls to help us to identify and 

name the emotions we all feel. We 

begin by introducing, happy, sad, 

angry, worried and calm. 

We also use the Pip and Posy Books to 

help us understand how the emotion 

might look on the outside and what 

events might lead up to us feeling a 

particular way. 

We will begin the Autumn term settling in our new 

Nursery members; getting to know each other and 

the Nursery environment and thinking about what 

makes us special.  

We will be celebrating Harvest festival, and learn 

more about the Muslim faith with a visit from a 

local Imam. 

After October half term we will be thinking about 

where have all the leaves gone? We will be looking 

for signs of the changing season.  

We will be learning about Diwali, the Cambodian 

Water festival, a traditional Thai festival, 

Remembrance Day, and of course Christmas (with a 

magical trip to Holkham Hall!) 

In Nursery we use the Wanderlust Curriculum 

to help the children connect with nature and 

the natural world. This term we will look closely 

at these areas of the wanderlust nature study, 

Apples, Mushrooms, Pumpkins, Hedgehogs, 

Spiders, Leaves, Sticks and Winter trees. 

 


